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[bookmark: _GoBack]February 19 is National Caregivers Day – a fitting time to recognize the hard work of our home caregivers and rededicate ourselves to keeping our clients safe and healthy at home. We are happy to have made it through 2020. However, the fight is far from over as 2021 presents its own set of new challenges. The home care industry believes in the power of caring for people in the comfort of their own homes – especially this time of the year – and home care agencies such as (AGENCY NAME) are doing everything we can to offer hope, comfort, and a renewed sense of commitment that we will do everything possible to keep clients and caregivers safe. 

Home care agencies are strengthening the safety measures we’ve always had in place as we care for seniors and people with disabilities at home. We communicate our safety measures to caregivers and clients. We remain vigilant in following all protocols and procedures. We use and maintain supplies of personal protective equipment and provide training to ensure standards of compliance are met. Now more than ever, we remain upbeat and convey confidence to our staff, our clients, and their families. In addition, (AGENCY NAME) is working tirelessly with local agencies to secure vaccine appointments for our workers and clients.

Our caregivers have been instructed on infectious disease control and understand the importance of hand washing, cleaning surfaces, wearing a mask and gloves as well as monitoring any change of condition. These practices have been followed throughout the pandemic and continue to be monitored. 

It is always a great day to recognize a caregiver for their hard work and dedication to keeping our clients safe and healthy at home.  
